

NEWSLETTER - MONDAY 9th November Our Stars of the Week

Our stars for week ending 06.11.20

Reception	Myah for showing excellent self-belief and pride in all activities, particularly in her Maths activities. We are very proud of you!	
Year 1	Joshua for improving your school values in all lessons. He has been showing Miss Callen respect by sitting up and being ready to learn. Fantastic!	
Year 2	Sami for persevering with his Maths learning, it was tricky but he didn't give up. Well done!	
Year 3	Jake for showing self-belief in his English, his handwriting has improved tremendously! Mrs Cliffe is so proud of you!	
Year 4	George for persevering this week in Maths and using the Maths equipment showing self-belief, he is a great role model in all his subjects.	
Year 5	Frankie for being spotted showing visible values around school, she always shows these values in class too. Brilliant!	
Year 6	Frankie for always persevering and trying his best. Well done and keep it up!	



We're supporting

PLEASE BE AWARE WHEN ENTERING THE SCHOOL BUILDING—INCLUDING VISITS TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOR A MEETING, TO SIGN IN OR OUT YOUR CHILD, YOU MUST WEAR A FACE COVERING.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION

FRIDAY 13th NOVEMBER

To support Children in Need on Friday 13th November, Children can come dressed in their own clothes in exchange for a donation of 50p or more.

POPPY APPEAL 2020—Thank you



Thank you for your incredible generosity to the British Legion Poppy Appeal this year — we will update you once we know the total amount raised. The monies raised from this appeal will continue to support service men and woman, young and old who have fought for our country.

CLASS WITH THE BEST ATTENDANCE—Week ending 23.10.20

Year 4-99.15%

Here's how the other classes performed Reception—94.8%, Year 1—98%, Year 2 - 96.6%, Year 3 - 97.75%, Year 5—93.7% & Year 6—94.6%

P.E Kits

Due to our COVID –19 risk assessment could we remind parents, children must arrive dressed in their P.E Kits on the following days:

Reception Class—Every Tuesday

Year 1 & 2 — Wednesday's and Friday's

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6—Monday's and Thursday's

DUE TO NEW LOCKDOWN RESTRICTIONS
Y4 SWIMMING IS CANCELLED AS THE LEISURE CENTRE
IS CLOSED

NUT ALLERGIES



Would all parents please be aware that we have children and staff with nut allergies. Please refrain from sending food into school that contains nuts.

APPLICATIONS FOR RECEPTION CLASS—SEPTEMBER 2021

APPLICATION DEADLINE FRIDAY 15TH JANUARY 2021

All our nursery children and any child born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 are due to start full-time education in September next year. To ensure your child's place in our Reception class all applications must be received at the school admissions office by January 15th 2021.

Online at: www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions e-mail: admissions@staffordshire.gov.uk

Telephone: 0300 111 8007 and select the option for schools and transport.

Please Note: All Nursery children will have a letter tomorrow (Tuesday 3rd November) with the application process explained in full.

Dates for your diaries...







Monday	9th November	Year 1 -Parent Evening Phone Calls
Tuesday	10th November	Year 2, 3 and 4 — Parent Evening Phone Calls
Wednesday	11th November	Nursery, Reception, and Year 6—Parent Evening Phone Calls
Thursday	12th November	Reception and Year 5—Parent Evening Phone Calls
Friday	13th November	Children In Need—Children dress in their own clothes in exchange for a
Monday—Friday	21st December 2020 — 1st January 2021	School Closed to pupils for Christmas Holiday
Monday	4th January	School re-opens to pupils
Friday	15th January	Applications for Reception class 2021 close.